GAKE SALR

'DONATIONS
NEEDED

THE FRIENDS OF THE SOUTH PLAINFIELD PUBLIC LIBRARY WILL
BE HOLDING A BAKE SALE ON SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 22,
2018. PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING A BAKED GOOD TO

HELP MAKE OUR SALE A SUCCESS! ALL PROCEEDS WILL GO
TOWARDS SUPPORTING OUR PUBLIC LIBRARY!

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE, PLEASE REGISTER AT
THE CIRCULATION DESK & WE'LL
| CALL YOU WITH A REMINDER! |




